
Park Parents’ Association 
 

Holiday Gift Card Fundraiser! 
 

Give gifts that give back!  
 

Money raised supports the Speaker Series, Saturday in the Park, Resident Scholar,  
May Day festivities, grants for student and faculty initiatives, and more. 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

Purchase your holiday gift cards through the PA’s program at RaiseRight.com, and the PA will earn a portion of the proceeds! Better 
yet, purchase gift cards to use in place of cash and credit cards for everyday purchases at gas stations, grocery stores, restaurants, 
airlines, hotels, Amazon, Target, and more – over 750 popular brands! You will receive gift cards for the full face value, and the PA will 
receive a percentage back.  

The process is simple: 

1. Visit RaiseRight.com 
2. Click “Sign Up” (Note: No need to indicate “who are you raising money for” when prompted.) 
3. Enter enrollment code: 784A963148391 
4. Set up your login and start shopping!  

PAYMENT & DELIVERY OPTIONS: 

For your convenience, most gift cards can be purchased either by paying the PA directly by check, or online using a credit card (for a 
2.6% fee) or bank account (for a $0.15 fee per card). When searching the site, each brand will indicate whether they offer physical 
gift cards or e-gift cards, or both. The options are as follows: 

For PHYSICAL gift cards: 

1) “Ship to Home” (if eligible) – pay online using credit card or linked bank account and gift card(s) will be sent directly to you. 
2) “Ship to Coordinator” – order online and pay by check made out to “Park School Parents’ Association”; gift cards will be 

shipped directly to the PA and will be available for pick up the week of December 12.* 

For E-GIFT cards: 

1) To have INSTANT access to e-gift cards, pay online using a credit card or linked bank account. 
2) **If you choose “Pay Coordinator Directly” for e-gift cards, they will be ordered by the PA and emailed to you the week of 

December 12.* Order online, and pay by check make out to “Park School Parents’ Association”.  

* To ensure delivery in time for the holidays, all orders through the PA are due by Friday, December 2. Checks may be delivered to 
the Parents’ Association office in the Lieberman Building (the small stone building across from the Kindergarten building). 

Encourage friends and family to place on order online! Any questions? Please contact the PA at 410-339-4147 or 
pa@parkschool.net.  


